
World Language
Opportunities



Level 1 Language
For the 2024 - 2025 school year, 8th graders will have an
opportunity to take level 1 French, Latin, or Spanish for High
School credit.

This course will occur during a zero period at the high school. 



The zero period is a class period that occurs before the
start of the school day.
It will occur from 6:40 am to 7:24am at WHS.
Students will receive school transportation as needed.
The zero period will not interfere with the rest of the
student's schedule.
Students will walk to WMS for their 1st period class.

What is a zero period?



Any upcoming 8th grade student who is interested in learning a
World Language is welcome to take the high school course.

However, we recommend students who perform well in both
Language Arts and in Mathematics.

Who can take Level 1?



Why take Level 1 in 8th grade?
 More time to build language fluency and proficiency.
Additional opportunities to take advanced level courses and electives in
the target language.
Earn possible college credit for World Languages.
Opportunities to earn the Seal of Biliteracy on High School diploma
Become a more globally competent citizen by learning about different
cultures.



French One
In French 1, students will be learning how to communicate

effectively in French. The focus is on the four communicative
skills of speaking, listening, reading, and writing. Students will

also learn about the diverse culture of the French-speaking
world. Students will be using the textbook series, D'Accord, and

its online platform.



In Latin 1, students will be expanding their English vocabulary while
learning how to read, write, and interpret in Latin.  Students will also learn
about the history & mythology of the Latin culture.  Students will be using

the textbook series, Ecce Romani, and its online platform.

Latin One



In Spanish 1, students will learn how to communicate effectively in
Spanish.  The focus is on the four communicative skills of speaking,

listening, reading, and writing.  Students will also learn about the diverse
culture of the Spanish-speaking world.  Students will be using the

textbook series, Senderos, and its online platform.

Spanish One



How do I sign up?
Please turn in the form at the bottom of the parent letter to Mrs.

Albanese or the Guidance Department by February 23rd.

If you have any questions, you may contact Señora Kline, the
World Language Department Head, at

akline@wadsworthschools.org.


